
 

PO BOX 171 Glenwood, MN 56334 

www.popecountyfair.org 

popecofair@gmail.com 

Dear Area Daycare Provider: 

We invite you to spend a day with us at the fair!  The Pope County Fair is July 17th-20th in Glenwood and we are a free 

gate, free parking, free fun fair.  Daycare Day is Thursday July 18th.  We have a jam-packed schedule of fun from 9:00 to 

11:00 featuring animals, snack, kids craft and a wheels of wonder event. The inflatable midway opens at noon that day.   

We also invite you to participate in our coloring contest.  You may make as many duplicates of the page as you need, 

and may list the child’s address as your daycare.  Encourage your daycare families to come back and join us for family 

day on Saturday! Check our website, www.popecountyfair.org or find us on facebook for the latest fair news.  The fair or 

our volunteers will not be responsible for children or accidents.  An adult must accompany the children at all times.  Any 

necessary waivers will be between the daycare and their families.   

 

Please return this form or email us to let us know you are coming.  Contact Haley Radil with questions: 320-424-2108 

 

Daycare name:_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact name and phone number:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Number of participants: __________ infants  

   __________ toddlers 

   __________ preschool 

   __________ school age 

   __________ adults 

http://www.popecountyfair.org/
http://www.popecountyfair.org/

